
 

 
 

 
 May 16, 2023  

 

 

Subject: Toby Products – Persistent Organic Pollutants (POPs) - Certificate of Compliance 

 

 

In response to your recent inquiry concerning the potential of Toby products containing POPs, please 

note the following information: 

 

  

All Toby Electronic Ltd products and related packaging/shipping materials are, to the best of our 

knowledge, free of intentionally added Persistent Organic Pollutants as adopted by the initial 

Stockholm Convention 22 May 2001 (current compliance in accordance with Convention revisions 15 

May 2015). Compliance specific to products and packaging. 

 

 

This certification letter is applicable to Toby products and shipping/packaging materials. 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Toby Electronics Ltd and we will be pleased to 

address any open issues.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in Toby products.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

Quality Manager  

 

 
The information provided in this document is based upon technical data believed to be reliable and is accurate 

to the best of our knowledge.  


